
A free support group for breast-feeding mothers returning to school 
or work will meet the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays beginning February 12 at 
noon in the Women’s Center, 338 Nebraska Union.

•	Open to students, staff, and faculty at UNL  
•	Attend while pregnant or after the baby is born 

Nursing babies welcome!  A scale will be provided for those wanting to do a pre- and post-
feeding weight. 

Led by Jenny Maestas, an International Board Certified Lactation Consultant at MilkWorks, and 

Kacey Nelkin Pedersen, Staff Council chair for the Chancellor’s Commission on the Status of Women

For more information contact: knelkinpedersen2@unl.edu

A Service of the Division of Student Affairs
If reasonable accommodations such as interpreters, large print, special seating, etc. are needed to accommodate a disability, please contact Sue Wesely at 402.472.2181 or swesely2@unl.edu to 
discuss accommodations at least two weeks prior to the event to ensure we can make appropriate arrangements.
The University of Nebraska does not discriminate based upon any protected status. Please see go.unl.edu/nondiscrimination
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